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19/10/2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Online Safety Parent Workshop 
Date: 3 November 2022 

Times: 9.00am – 9.45am and 2.40pm – 3.30pm 
 

Even if you are a regular user of social media or have attended a session in the past, this session will 
be useful because of the speed with which technology moves on with new apps and services.  You 
will have the chance to find out some of the services that your children might be accessing and 
contributing to online, now and in the future and be shown some practical ideas and website 
resources to help you to keep your family happy and safe online.  This will help you to support us in 
our efforts to teach and encourage our pupils to make good choices when online.  
 
The talk will not be “techy” and there will be an opportunity for you to ask any questions, either 
during the meeting or afterwards.  
The workshop will be run by Mary Rebelo who is an Online Safety Ambassador for CEOP (Child 
Exploitation and Online Protection Agency) part of the Online Safety subcommittee for the 
safeguarding board of the London Borough of Camden, part of our LBDS (Grow) partnership and a 
Parentzone Digital Parenting Facilitator. She runs regular Online Safety workshops across the 
southeast for pupils, parents and teachers.   
 
We would encourage as many parents as possible to attend the workshop as we know it will 
contain a lot of invaluable information on this important area. We are very keen for the message on 
Online Safety, from home and at school, to be as consistent as possible for all pupils. 
 
In order to achieve this, there are a morning (9.00am-9.45am) and an afternoon (2.40pm-3.30pm) 
slot for you to attend, depending on which time suits you. 
 
Please complete the attached confirmation sheet and return it to school by Tuesday 1st November. 
 
Thank you  
Mr du Toit 
 

Online Safety Parent Workshop 
 
I will attend the parent workshop at: 9.00am – 9.45am  or    2.40pm – 3.30pm (please circle) 
 
Name of child: …………………………………………………….. 
 
Signed: ……………………………………………………………….. 


